CITY OF SALEM
PLANNING BOARD

Report to City Council
June 20, 2017

At its meeting on June 15, 2017 the Planning Board voted six (6) in favor (Chair Ben Anderson,
Vice Chair Matt Veno, Carole Hamilton, Bill Griset, Noah Koretz and Kirt Rieder) and none

opposed to recommend denial of the proposed amendment relative to Section 7.3.6 of the Salem
Zoning Ordinance.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact Tom Daniel, AICP,
Director of Planning & Community Development, at 978-619-5685.

Yours truly,

Ben Anderson, Chair

CC: Cheryl LaPomte, City Cletk



